
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Prime Minister Harper, 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of B’nai B’rith International, we write to express our condolences, first and foremost 

to the families of Cpl. Nathan Cirillo and Warrant Officer Patrice Vincent, and also to the people 

of Canada over the shocking terrorist attacks that have taken place this week.  

 

We strongly condemn these heinous and senseless attacks, which have claimed the lives of two 

Canadian soldiers within a span of three days. We are shocked and outraged by these cowardly 

acts. 

 

We stand with you and the people of Canada as you grieve on this tragic day and as you move 

forward. 

 

 

 

 

With deepest sympathy, 

 

Daniel S. Mariaschin    Allan J. Jacobs 

Executive Vice President   President  
 


